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Tryouts for the girls' volleyball team: Tuesday, Sep. 3 
Attention 6th, 7th, and 8th grade girls: 

 Tryouts for the girls' volleyball team will be held on Tuesday, 

September 3rd. 

 Tryouts will be held in the gym from 3:00 pm - 4:50 pm. 

 There will be a bus to take you home after the tryouts. 

 Please come with proper gym attire and shoes. 

If you have any questions, you may talk to Coach Wooton in room G6 or 

Coach Haddad in room F8.  See you there. 

Labor Day Weekend: Aug 30 - Sept. 2 
Stout Middle school and all Dearborn schools will be closed for Labor Day from 

Friday, August 30, 2019 till Monday, September 2, 2019. Schools will resume on 

Tuesday, September 3. 

Need a backpack? See Mr. Sabra 
Any students who need a backpack and some school supplies can visit Mr. 

Sabra’s office. Mr. Sabra will be more than happy to help out. 

Students’ Corner Quotes Needed 
The Students’ Corner is back and needs your contributions. Send 

Mr. Sabra any quote you think is worth publishing and he will 

post it in the Daily Bulletin and the School blog along with your 

picture. 

Every 2 weeks one or two winners will be selected and they will have their choice of a za’atar, 

cheese, meat, or spinach pie. 

Students’ Corner 
 

Elyas Abbas, a 7th grader, had this quote to share with us: 

 

“No matter what obstacle blocks your path, always 

reach out to your dreams.” 


